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Zero Injury Week has started

In order to ensure the safety and health of workers in the workplace, and to eliminate
occupational injuries, RUE “Polotsk CSMS” is holding Zero Injury Week from October 16 to 22,
2023.
Throughout the week, various activities on labor protection issues will be held in the
structural divisions of the enterprise: informing workers about the state of conditions and
labor protection in the workplace, the existing risk of damage to health, and the personal
protective equipment required of employees.
Zero injuries is a qualitatively new approach to organizing accident prevention, combining
three areas: safety, occupational health and well-being of workers at all levels of production.


